Mr Brian Cowen, Tánaiste

Minister for Finance
Constituency Office

Grand Canal House
William Street

Tullamore

Co Offaly

9th January 2008
Dear Tánaiste
I wish to advise that the members of Offaly County Council at their recent meeting approved of the following motion:

“That OCC write to Brian Cowen Tainiste and Minister for Finance, to request that adequate funding be put in place to continue to provide Pre-school services”.
The members requested that I write to you in this regard.

Yours sincerely

__________________

Ann Dillon

Meetings Administrator

AD/NT

